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ASX Announcement 
21 October 2024 

Withdrawal of Cleansing Notice 
 

Javelin Minerals (ASX:JAV) (the Company) advises that the Cleansing Notice lodged after market close on Friday, 
18 October 2024 has been withdrawn. 

The relevant options issued in the 2A on 18 October 2024, have not traded and are subject to a trading lock.  

This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary of Javelin Minerals Limited.  

 

-ENDS- 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Johnathon Busing 
Company Secretary 
Javelin Minerals Limited 
info@javelinminerals.com.au  
 


